anne Baldwin

From: David Peckford

Sent: 16 June 2021 11:03

To: Planning

Cc: Alex Chrusciak

Subject: FW: Wroxton MX Retrospective Planning Application 21/00517/F
From: stan| I

Sent: 16 June 2021 10:39
To: David Peckford <David.Peckford@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>
Cc: Jane Law <Jane.Law@cherwell-dc.gov.uk>; Nathanael Stock <Nathanael.Stock@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>;

pc.chair@hornton.org.uk; clir.woodcock@hornton.org.uk; kazdeb_
Subject: Wroxton MX Retrospective Planning Application 21/00517/F

Dear Mr. Peckford,

We are writing to you in opposition to the retrospective planning application for the
Wroxton Motocross Racetrack 21/00517/F.

As a homeowner in the village of Hornton we would like to express our emphatic and
just concern for the necessity to limit use of the racetrack.

We would like to reiterate the complaints of the noise that the track causes on race
and/or practice days. It is a constant noise of racing engines that can be heard all day in
our village. Allowing the racetrack’s unauthorised expansion and more frequent use is
not a reasonable consideration for Hornton or the neighbouring villages.

We live in conservation area and any expansion (retrospective or future) of a “racetrack”
nearby certainly wouldn’t seem to comply with the spirit of that concept. While we are
personally not well-versed in CDC rules & guidelines we are responding with our “gut
feelings” over this issue and hope you will give due consideration to ourselves and the
residents of Hornton.

Please:



1. Do not support the application.

2. Require track landowner to comply with current CDC rules.
3. Conduct a more accurate/representative noise survey.

4. Future application to require specific limitations on
*weekend/bank holiday use

*more restrictive hours

* limit engine size

* restrict to 1 day events

Sincerely,

Stan & Kaivel Ann Zdeb

Honey Bee Cottage
Millers Lane

Hornton

Sent with ProtonMail Secure Email.

This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged information. You
should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender
immediately.

Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software viruses, it
cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. You should carry out your
own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments).

Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender and does not
impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of action..



